U.S. Congressman

Nick Rahall

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: STEVE SPINA
JuLy 18, 1990 PHoNE: (202) 225-3452

RAHALL ANNOUNCES WEST VIRGINIA GRANT

WASHINGTON, DC -— U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) today announced the
U.S. Department of Justice has awarded the West Virginia Department of
Public Safety a grant of $249,803.00 for a program to redesign its
Uniform Crime Reporting procedures.

The funds will be used to design a standardized incident report, train
local agency personnel in the new system, test the system in pilot
agencies, and provide test data to the FBI.

"These funds will promote great efficiency within our State Program and
will facilitate our Trooper’s ability to match information with the
FBI’s files, leading ultimately to the resolution of criminal cases. I
commend the Department for applying for and receiving these federal
funds." Rahall said.
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